
Wednesday, February 20th 
 
Math Counts will be meeting tomorrow --we are getting closer to our first ever state 
competition! 
 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow in room 702 at 8 a.m.  Study materials 
will be handed out for your subject area.  Please see Ms. Gleason if you are unable to 
attend. 
 
Chess Club Members: If you plan on competing in this year’s Chess Club 
Tournament on Saturday, March 2nd, at Kahler Middle School, you must complete a 
permission slip by the time of our next meeting.  See Mr. Scheffer or Mr. Carlson for a 
permission slip.     
 
Ecoteens will be meeting after school today for a short meeting.  We will meet until 4:15 
p.m. in room 709. 
 


